
 

ANNUAL VESTRY 2025 
Sunday, March 2nd 

One Sunday service at 10:00am 

Meeting will follow. 

 

 

Vestry Reports are due in the Church 

Office no later than Wednesday, February 5th.   

 

 

Our Blessing Box supply needs to be 

restocked.  Ideas: granola bars, cookies 

and muffins in small plastic bags, cans 

of soup and pasta that can be opened 

without a can opener, fruit and pudding 

cups, trail mix in small plastic bags,  

fruit roll ups. 

 

 

REV. LYNN’S CONTACT PHONE NUMBER 

The phone number 613-640-9615 is no longer in service.   

The provider and the phone plan have been bought by 

Rogers, and it has become more expensive to the point that it 

is not worth maintaining as a separate phone. Please use Rev. 

Lynn’s personal cell phone, 519 – 276 – 9019 and please add to 

your phone’s “contact” list, otherwise it will come up as 

“Stratford”.  Thank you! 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

PARISH CONTACT INFORMATION 

Rev. Lynn Mitchell   revlynnam@gmail.com   519 276 9019 

Wardens   Dave Bell 613 802 8158     

                   Patricia Birtch-Guirandou 613 349 6389 

warden@stpaulsbrockville.ca 

Office Hours   

Tuesday through Thursday   9:00am–1:00pm 

Admin. Assistant Jody MacIntosh   613 342 5865 

office@stpaulsbrockville.ca 

Donations can be made by e-transfer stpauls35@gmail.com  

Pre-authorized Giving pag@ontario.anglican.ca or call the Church 

office.  Changes to PAG need to be made prior to the 20th of the 

month. 

 

 

 

 

On the 7th day, God rested. 

And our Wardens need a rest as well! 
 

Our Church Wardens work very hard all 

week, taking care of the many tasks involved 

in managing the building and finances of our 

parish.  On Sundays, they need a break, so 

that they can be nurtured by worship and 

fellowship.   

If you have any business you wish to discuss with our Wardens, 

please call or email them during the week.    
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